
Sun Life recently made changes to what dental 
procedures are covered under your plan.

These changes reflect a business decision by the insurer to control dental costs.

Your dentist is in the unique position to recommend treatment options that are 
best suited to your individual dental needs. 

Fees for these dental procedures will reflect the treatment provided and may 
not coincide with Sun Life’s new policies. This does not mean that treatment 
was billed incorrectly.

If you have questions about the cost of your treatment, please raise these with 
your dentist directly.

If you have concerns about the reduction in your dental benefits, please 
discuss with your employer.
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